
Notice: We want your feedback on the Commercial Buildings Energy Consumption Survey

Today, the U.S. Energy Information Administration (EIA) launched a customer survey 
requesting feedback on the Commercial Buildings Energy Consumption Survey (CBECS). Your 
response helps EIA understand how you use CBECS data and what aspects of the CBECS 
program are most important to you. 

EIA will use the information collected in the customer survey to assess whether changes are 
needed and to plan the next collection cycle for the commercial buildings program. 

This survey is voluntary and your responses are confidential. 

This survey takes approximately 3 minutes and will only be open to the first 1,500 respondents, 
so be sure to provide your feedback at https://www.eia.gov/consumption/commercial/     

Pop-up window language: 

Please provide us feedback on the Commercial Buildings Energy Consumption Survey (CBECS) 
via the following short survey.

https://www.eia.gov/consumption/commercial/

